
As we follow in Jesus’ footsteps, we grow in faith, love and learning                

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Here is the information regarding keeping all the children safe in our school. 

• The Safeguarding of our pupils is of paramount importance. We believe that Safeguarding children 

and young people is EVERYONE’s business. 

 

• If you or others have concerns about the safety or welfare of children or young people, it is your 

responsibility to act on those concerns. The school phone numbers are 630 632 and 079 29 188 930. 

 

• The school’s Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) is Mrs E Brophy (Head teacher)  

 

• Mrs M Rowe (Acting Deputy Head Teacher, Head of PS1 and 2 /ALNCO) and Miss Rh. Whalley 

(Reception class teacher) are the Designated Safeguarding Officers (DSO).  

 

• The Governor responsible for Child Protection is Mrs Tess Truss.  

 

• If you have any concerns, no matter how minor you think they may be, please contact any of the 

named coordinators mentioned above, without delay.  

 

• For a copy of our full Child Protection Policy, please ask a member of staff at school or refer to our 

website’s ‘Policy’ page.  

 

• Ceredigion Social Services Team: 01545 574000. The Out of Hours contact number for Ceredigion 

Social Services Department is 0300 456554. The Ceredigion Child Protection Officer is Kizzie Garner-

Hughes 01970 633668. 

 

• When a child makes an allegation against a family member or someone at the household, then, 

parental consent to make a referral to Ceredigion Social Services will NOT be sought by the school.  

 

• The Social Services Department and the Police will need to speak to the child as soon as possible if 

there are serious concerns or it is believed a crime has been committed.  

 

 

 
 

Please keep this information and phone numbers safe. It is essential to report anything you have 

any concerns about. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs E Brophy. 


